C\IG " "C)perations Memorandum

To: Airlines, Tenants, and Commercial Vehicle Operators

From: Lisa M. Ransom, Director — Parking and Ground Transportation
Subject: Limo Lot Closure

Date: May 11, 2015

The limo lot, depicted below, will be closed beginning Wednesday, May 13" and is planned to re-open on
Friday, May 15" The lot requires pavement maintenance and re-striping. Alternate staging for commercial
vehicles during this time will be the former Terminal 2, Ticketing and Bag Claim curb fronts - South Sides ONLY
(See below). Additional communication will follow should the work require an extended period. Thanks in
advance for your cooperation.
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Questions: Please contact the Parking and Ground Transportation at (859) 767-7029 or park@cvgairport.com.
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